Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Date: 31st March 2015

RE: Works proposed at the ground floor flat, 27 Conway Street

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please find attached our application and accompanying documents for planning and listed building consent for refurbish-
ment works to the ground floor flat at 27 Conway Street.

I would like to request that conservation officer Eleanor Lakew be assigned as case officer to this application.
Eleanor has attended site and provided verbal and written guidance during the pre-application process and is therefore

familiar with both the property and the details of the design.

Kind Regards,

Joe Wright



